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March 18, 2020 

 

 

 

The Zoning Board of Appeals office will be closed to the 

Public until Further Notice Due to the circumstances we are 

facing. 

 

* No meetings will be scheduled at this time.  

 

* If you need to file any documents, applications, or have any 

questions for the Zoning Board of Appeals, please email the  

Board via the email below.  

 

 

 

  If you need to contact the ZBA please email the office at 

BerkleyZBA@berkleyma.us.  The emails will be checked 

periodically.     

 

 

Thank You, 

Heather Almy 

ZBA Secretary      
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